
 

 

7 January 2021 
 
 
To the Resident        
 
Construction of New Raised Pedestrian Crossing 
 
Toothill Street at corner Victoria Street, Lewisham 
 
 
Inner West Council’s contractor Civotek P/L will be constructing a new raised 
pedestrian crossing in Toothill Street at Victoria Street, Lewisham to improve road 
safety for all pedestrians. Works will commence on Wednesday 12 January 2022 and 
are expected to take three weeks to complete, weather permitting.  
 

Access to properties will be maintained throughout the works. 
 
During construction, please do not park next to or near the works in progress. 
 

 
Enquiries 
Council’s contractor: Ibrahim Hawat  
M:  0416 661 160 

Council officer: Snezana Bakovic  
Ph: 9335 8882 

 
Inner West Council appreciates your cooperation and apologies for any 
inconvenience caused. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Michael Craven | Coordinator Project Manager Services 
Inner West Council 
 


